Wyatt, Rosie

From: Jason Dewberry <jdewb4@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 8:39 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Rail Trail Plans

Council Members,

Please put an end to the Rail & Trail discussion. A local rail line does not seem to be in our best interest.
So, can we please move forward in a common sense and fiscally responsible way by not supporting the
rail and trail option. Please, let us finally move forward with the coastal trail only option and get it going
so we can start to enjoy biking and walking on it one day soon.

Thanks for doing good work for our community,

Heather & Jason Dewberry
215 Saxon Ave.



